QUEEN ELIZABETH'S GRAMMAR SCHOOL

The Green Road, Ashbourne, Derbyshire DE6 1EP

Tel: 01335 343 685 Email: enquiries@gegs.email Twitter: @gegs ashbourne

Web: www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Garrity Chair of Governors: Mrs H Baker

1st May 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Y6 Transition - Application for School Transport Options for September 2020

Please see the website/linked corner on 'Transition' page for information on the buses to and from QEGS. Application for a seat for all school buses with the exception of the Uttoxeter bus, is made directly through School Admissions for Derbyshire/Staffordshire transport, the decision for eligibility for free transport will be made and communicated from the below links:

Derbyshire School Transport – 01629 537479 <u>admissions.transport@derbyshire.gov.uk</u>, link to website: <u>https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/your-child-at-school/travel/school-transport.aspx</u>, email <u>admissions.transport@derbyshire.gov.uk</u>.

Staffordshire School Transport – 01785 276738 <u>contactus@staffordshire.gov.uk</u>, link to website: https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Schooltransport/Under-16s/Overview.aspx, email transport.entitlement@staffordshire.gov.uk.

If you require transport from the Uttoxeter area (see p23 of the bus route summary) this is made through QEGS; please email Mrs C Bramwell on enquiries@qegs.email for information. QEGS will also be running a bus from the Waterhouses area to help with transport for children who are unsuccessful in securing a seat on the 356 Bus under the 'temporary vacant seat scheme'; please email Mrs C Bramwell if this is the case.

Please do not hesitate to contact if you have further questions or contact the above numbers/emails for Derbyshire/Staffordshire if help needed for directly applied transport.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Bramwell

Admin Officer

enquiries@qegs.email

C Bramwell